
Sunday Masses 

Saturday 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

Holy Days: 

Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. 

Tuesday through Saturday 8:30 A.M. 
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SACRED HEART CHURCH 
83-17 78th Ave, Glendale, NY 11385 

Office Hours: 

Monday thru Friday: 9:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. 

Saturday: 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M 

Sunday: Closed.  

Sick calls and emergency anytime 

Rev. Fred Marano — Pastor, ext. 123 

Rev. Marcin L. Chilczuk — Parochial Vicar, ext. 103 

Rev. John J. Fullum — Pastor Emeritus, ext. 124 

 Trustees     Deacon   Pastoral Council President 
              John Schatz                      Deacon Peter Stamm   Rosemary Lazenby  
            Stephen Nathan 

     SH Catholic Academy           Director of Faith Formation           Pastoral Associate 
    Principal                         Laura Ciraolo       Nancy Baer 
            Joanne Gangi 

           Music Director            Business and Plant Manager      Bookkeeper 
          Charles Nicholson                Charles F. Wissert, ext. 102           Liliana Gomez, ext. 104 

Confessions: Saturdays: 11:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.. Thursday before First Friday: after morning Mass 
 
 
       Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
              Monday thru Friday at 8:00 A.M. 

              Miraculous Medal Novena 
Mondays after 8:30 A.M and 7:30 P.M. Masses 

       Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
    First Friday of the Month: 1:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. 

               Nocturnal Adoration Prayers 
             First Friday of the Month at 7:30 P.M. 

Celebration of Baptism 

First and Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M 

Registration: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest or 

Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the Baptism. 

BOTH parents must come in for registration. 

Instruction: Arrangements will be made at the time of Registration. 

Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to registration. 

Celebration of Marriage 

Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance, prior to 

the proposed wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for 

complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 

Our Parish Mission Statement 
We, the parishioners of Sacred Heart Parish, East Glendale, New York, are blessed with the responsibility to ourselves and to others to share 
our faith through actions, ministries, witness and prayer. We will love, respect and support each other and our community by being responsive 

to the needs of others 



Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SATURDAY JUNE 3 

 5:00 PM Mary & Louis Kikel 
 
SUNDAY JUNE 4 

 8:00 AM For the People 

 9:30 AM  Michael Mazzo 

 11:30 AM Eugene J. Lowery 

 5:00 PM Paulo & Constrenza Mandala 

 
MONDAY JUNE 5 

 8:30 AM Antonio & Concetta D’Avino 

 7:30 PM Thomas Bower 
 
TUESDAY JUNE 6 

 8:30 AM Robert Kossmann (Birth) 

 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 7 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 
   The Blessed Mother 
 
THURSDAY JUNE 8 

 8:30 AM Maryann Precourt 
 
FRIDAY JUNE 9 

 8:30 AM Frieda & Johann Petschauer 

 
SATURDAY JUNE 10 

 8:30 AM Emily & John Faugno 

 5:00 PM Herman Ruhry 

Lynn Bacino Zoe Bonowitz, Tim Chrissy, Mary A. 
Concannon, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James 
Deifel, Karl DeSousa, Carissa D’Albo, Joseph Divone, 
Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Lina 
Gagliardotto, Fred Gerstheimer, Michael Giangrande, 
Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Kevin King, 
Roger & Rose Marti, Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, 
Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, 
Kimberly Palmo, Santo Pantina, Noel Jannello-Ruiz, 
Peter Schellenberg, Joan Siegel, Angela Sinacori, Ann 
Steinmann, Eleanor Tillmann, Karen & Steven Weber, 
Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon, Florence Vessio, Janet 
Alice Cutrona, Gerry Caiazza, Mary Jane Walsh, 
Jeanne Woods, Rev. Michael A. Carrano, Stephen 
Hofmann, Glenn Rehm, William Travers, Jack 
Zwerenz 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 
DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
MARKUS KOTNIK 
By: Hedy Sattler & Family 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS 
WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF EUGENE J. 
LOWERY 
By: his children, Eileen & Craig 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF MSGR. 
JOHN F. HARTMANN 
By: The Wissert Family 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 



PENTECOST SUNDAY 

REMINDER-50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-
CRED HEART PARISH-Envelopes will now be 
located in the vestibule of the Church. All it takes is 
$5.00 and you could be a winner. The next drawing 
will be on June 26th after the 8:30am Mass. 

The next St. Vincent de Paul Meeting will be on Tuesday, 
June 13th at 10am in the Parish Ministry Office. 
 
 
The next Bereavement Meeting is on Wednesday, June 
14th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm. We meet in the Parish Ministry 
Office which is located in the convent basement. Enter 
through the convent gate on 77th Avenue and proceed to 
the convent back door that is on street level and has a sign 
indicating PARISH MINISTRIES. Our phone number is 
718-821-3285. 

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US 
Army, SP4 Cody Nelson, US Army Infantry, Kev-
in Shaloo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US Na-
vy, LTC. Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Cap-
tain Jeanmarie Kratzer, US Army, Robert C. Mat-
zelle, US Army, lst LTC. Keith Nonnenmann, US 
Navy, Joshua R. Ruiz, US Marine Corp, Capt. 
Alex Spiegel, US Army, 2nd Lieut. Seamus McCaf-
frey, US Air Force. If you would like to add a name 
to this list, call Parish Ministries at 718-821-3285 
with the appropriate information. 

2017 ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL PRAYER 
ACA Theme for 2017 

Live in Faith—Give in Love 
Please participate in this year’s Annual Catholic Ap-
peal. Our parish goal is $66,747.00. You can also 
contact www.rcdobdonate.org.for more information. 
Annual Catholic Appeal envelopes can be found in 
the vestibule of the church. 
 

God our Creator, Giver of all goods gifts, we 
praise and glorify you. 

Teach us to acknowledge always, and with en-
during gratitude the many blessings your infinite 
love has showed upon us. Widen our vision and 
enliven our generosity, as we seek to support the 
pastoral and charitable works of our diocese in 
Brooklyn and Queens. AMEN. 

If you still wish to contribute to the beautification of 
our parish grounds in memory of Michael Schirling, 
please leave your donation at the rectory. 

Anthony Saieva, Salvatore Giordano, Rosario 
LaMalfa, David Pham  

The next Prayer Shawl Committee Meeting will be 
held after the Senior Meeting on Thursday, June 8th. 

I WISH TO THANK EVERYONE FOR 
THEIR PRAYERS, GIFTS AND CARDS 
ON MY 50th ANNIVERSARY. SPECIAL 
THANKS FOR EVERYONE BEHIND 
THE SCENES WHO PREPARED THE 
FOOD AND DECORATIONS. 
 
I WILL KEEP YOU IN MY PRAYERS 
AND ALSO ASK YOU TO CONTINUE 
TO PRAY FOR ME. AGAIN, THANK 
YOU.          FR. FULLUM 



JUNE 4, 2017 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 
Today begins our first full week in June, fifteen days to go, 
but who’s counting! 
 
We start off the week with our fourth and eighth graders 
taking the written part of the NYS Science test on Monday. 
This wraps up NYS testing. Scores are usually released 
sometime during the summer. 
 
Representatives from the Ridgewood Savings Bank will be 
here on Tuesday to present their “Savings” workshop to our 
fourth through eighth graders. 
 
Tuesday evening beginning at 7:00 pm, we will host our Art 
and Music Show. Samples of our students’ artwork will be 
on display. Come see the beautiful works of art from our 
students in grades kindergarten through eighth grade. In 
addition there will also be recorded performances from our 
third and fourth grade classes. All are invited to join us. 
 
On Wednesday the 8th graders will be taking the perfor-
mance part of the Earth Science Regents. Join us with the 
NYS Science exam, students are expected to complete giv-
en taskes using scientific method. 
 
Appreciation Night is being held on Wednesday evening. 
This is the night we say thank you to anyone who has given 
of their time in service to our school. We thank those who 
have been lunch parents or class coordinators, those who 
chaired or worked a fundraising event, and those who 
manned the reception desk, etc. We also invite anyone who 
purchases a $100 Club raffle. Come and spend the evening 
with us. There will be a buffet dinner and the $100 Club 
tickets will be drawn. 
 
Our June Dress Down has been scheduled for Thursday, 
June 8th. This is the same day as the Choir/Altar Server trip. 
Those students are permitted to dress down on Friday. 
 
The Kiwanis Club will be hosting their Scholarship Dinner 
on Thursday evening. I’m proud to announce that Stephen 
Abuso, Lauren Giesse, Ava Pullara and Jaymie Rehberger 
are all being awarded scholarships. In addition there will be 
a music scholarship given to Jack Brudecki in grade 6. 
Rounding out our awardees will be alumnus Peter Maxham 
(12th grade) who has earned a scholarship as well. Congrat-
ulations to all! 
 
Nursery 1 and Nursery 2 will celebrate the end of their first 
school year with a picnic in the meadow on Friday. Also on 
Friday, grades 6, 7 and 8 will take a trip to see the play 
Macbeth. 
 

Bishop DiMarzio will recognize and honor the teach-
ers who serve our families and young people in the 
important ministry of Catholic school education within 
the Diocese on Friday, June 9th. He will celebrate a 
special Liturgy at the Immaculate Conception Center 
in Douglaston to commemorate the service anniver-
saries of Mrs. Hebel (30 years) and Mrs. Kulikowski 
(20 years). Congratulations and thank you to them for 
their years of dedicated service. 
 
Friday evening is our ladies night our at a Fashion 
Show at Roma View. Delicious food, fun, music, the 
latest fashions, raffles, 50/50 and good friends make 
for a wonderful evening.\ 
 
And finally, the long tradition of holding a White Ele-
phant Sale in the fall has come to an end. We are very 
sad to see it go, but the bottom line is that we just did-
n’t have enough help to carry out the huge task of run-
ning this event. It has nothing to do with the changeo-
ver to an academy or the assignment of a new Pastor. 
We thank you for your support in the past and hope 
that you will continue to show your support for our 
Academy in other ways. 

The Sacred Heart  Seniors will meet on Thursday, June 
8th at 11 AM in the church basement. We will have a 
Chinese auction at this meeting. Please bring new or 
slightly used items for the auction. We will set up on 
Wednesday, June 7th after 3 PM if you wish to drop of 
your items at that time. 
 
We will be collecting for the following: 
 
Sunday-Wednesday, September 17-20, NEW ENG-
LAND, SOUTHERN MAINE, BOSTON AND MOHE-
GAN SUN CASINO. The trip includes 3 nights hotel 
accommodations including one night at Mohegan Casi-
no, 3 breakfasts & 3 dinners and many more adventures. 
(See flyer available at the Senior Meeting). The cost is 
$629 per person twin, $829 per person single and $614 
per person triple which includes all tips A& taxes. Trav-
el protection is available at $34 per person Twin/Triple 
and $44 per person single. A deposit of $50 per person 
with the balance due by July 13 meeting. 
 
The June 22nd meeting will meet in the church at 11 am 
for our annual Mass followed with a luncheon with tur-
key or roast beef sandwiches, salads, soda, water as well 
as coffee and cake. The cost is $10.00 per person. Please 
order your choice of sandwich at the June 8th meeting. 


